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To whom it may concern

I believe the abolishment of the North sydney electorate does not serve the interest of the
voters in this area.

The area is undergoing a period of renewal with the Federal and NSW government's
proposed and existing new density limits, the number of voters will continue to increase.

I do not believe the AEC has taken into account the new metro system which will now
open in August and the impact on building of new dwellings that have already been
delivered and how this new infrastructure will continue to drive dwelling construction and
hence population growth in the coming years.

The AEC should again review these factors when deciding on the abolition of the North
Sydney electorate.

Regards

Geoff Jarvis
Voter in the Federal seat of North Sydney
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